
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 
ASTAR Scrabble Challenge International (ASCI) 2020 

 

 

Dear Participants, Teachers and Parents/Guardians, 

First of all, we would like to express thousands of thanks to all of you for reaching out to us and 

spare us your advice. Your support and cooperation during this difficult time are much appreciated.  

Due to recent outbreak of COVID-19 across some parts of Malaysia, we are working closely with 

the university authorities, the Ministry of Education Malaysia (MOE) and also the Ministry of 

Health Malaysia (KKM in Malaysia) to ensure that we are up-to-date with all the news and 

announcement regarding this matter.  

Therefore, we regret to announce that we will be postponing ASCI 2020 tournament originally 

scheduled on 21st and 22nd April 2020 to a later date until further notice. This decision was 

reached following the Movement Control Order announced by the Prime Minister of Malaysia on 

16th of March 2020 that will come into effect from 18th to 31st March 2020. Rest assured that we 

shall keep you informed once a new date is decided when the situation improves. 

We sincerely apologise for the inconveniences and we will work closely with various stakeholders 

and authorities to ensure that the tournament will be conducted at a safe environment. 

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Fabian Wee at +6011-10545851  

or by email us at asci.scrabble@gmail.com.  

We thank you for your kind understanding, support, consideration and cooperation.  
 

Best regards,  

 
 

WEN WOEI  

 

CHONG WEN WOEI  

Director 

ASTAR Scrabble Challenge International (ASCI) 2020  

First Residential College  

University of Malaya  

 

Announcement date: 19th March 2020 


